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Pawnee County appoints new Clerk
(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commissioners met with Deputy County Clerk Rachel
King on Tuesday.

Following a discussion, the Board approved a motion to appoint King as Pawnee
County Clerk effective, March, 2, 2024.

Current Pawnee County Clerk Candi Nicholas earlier submitted her retirement
resignation from he position.

In other business the Board approved the purchase of a new patrol vehicle from

Specialty Vehicle Source of Junction City, Kansas in an amount of $67,331. A
2024, fully equipped Dodge Durango will be purchased using ARPA funds.
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